
January 2015Greetings from the Commander

THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE CORPORATION WILL   
BE ON FEBRUARY 21, 2015 AT 2:30 PM AT THE POST                                     
HOME, AT WHICH TIME THE MEMBERSHIP WILL VOTE 
ON REDUCING THE NUMBER OF DIRECTORS FROM
THIRTEEN TO ELEVEN

We hope everyone had wonderful Christmas 
and Hanukkah.  The Christmas party for the 
children was a great success.  We would like 
to wish our Orthodox friends a Merry Christmas 
on January 7th.  

Thanks again to Gary Hartman and his workers for giving us a meal 
for the Army/Navy game.  Go Navy!

The next regular post meeting is on January 5th at 7:00 pm.   Cor-
poration meeting is on January 12th at 7:00 pm.  

The Western District 36th meeting will take place January 11, 2015.  
It will take place at our Post 712 at 1:00 pm. 

Our Christmas Party was December 24th from 1:00 until 3:00 pm.  
A light lunch was provided.  We had a nice turn out for the party.  

I hope we all  have a happy and safe 2015.  

For God and Country, I am 
Commander Carl Anderson 
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J  A  N  U  A  R  Y 
D i n n e r  S p e c i a l s

      Jan. 9  . . .    Stuff ed Chicken Breast

        Jan.16 . . .  Italian Hoaies

        Jan. 23 . . .  Fish Stuff ed with Crab Meat

        Jan. 30 . . .  KITCHEN CLOSED 

Rent the
Downstairs Room 

for Your 
Special Occasion  

Contact Lisa at 412-758-9116

J A N U A R Y   2 0 1 5   E V E N T S 
Post 712 Meeting  ................................... Jan. 5  7pm
Riders a .................................................... Jan. 6 7pm 
Entertainment Meeting  ........................ Jan. 8  6pm
Western Division District 36  ..............   Jan. 11 1pm 
Corporation Meeting  ........................... Jan. 12 7pm
SAL Meeting  ........................................   Jan. 18  7pm 
ALA  ........................................................ Jan. 26 7pm
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POST  712
Inventory must go

Tee-shirts that were $12 
are reduced to

$10 in LIMITED SIZES. 

Wednesday nites

ThIrsty
Thursdays

4:00 pm to 6:00 pm
$1.00 Pizza Slice
Bucket of Beers
5 Domestic Only

Bottles $8.00 

Jan.   2 . . .  No Specials
Jan.   9 . . .  Hot Meatloaf Sandwich
Jan. 16 . . .  Chicken Romano
Jan. 23 . . .  Reubens
Jan. 30 . . .  Mushroom Swiss Burgers

Jan 15th & 29th

Every Thursday 4 to 7 Buckets of Beer . . . and more . . .

Thanks Deb for a great time at  
the “Paint an Ornament Party” 
and for your donation to 
entertainment fund! 

* * *

Bring that unwanted 
present to exchange 
(white elephant gift).

Lots of specials. 
Playing left, right, 
center that night. 

Jan. 8th.
from

 6:30 - 8:30
Ugly Christmas 
sweater contest. 

Don’t put those 
ugly Christmas 
sweaters away!

every Wednesday at 7:00
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January 2015

Join us on Facebook

   Americanlegion Postsevenonetwo Free Wi-Fi

Next Meetin
g

January 2
3, 2015

Auxiliary Corner
I hope everyone had a great holiday.  So now we can get 
back to the basics. Southwestern Center is closing a wing 
and will be adding more nursing beds.  They will appreciate 
any visits that we can make. They have thanked us for all 
we have done this past year and are looking forward to 
our future visits. The homeless Veterans dinner will be in 
January. Please see a member of the post if you are 
interested in going. Please try to sign up new members 
this year. Sarris candy bars are still for sale. Hope 
everyone has a safe and Happy New Year. Next meeting 
is Monday January 23rd, 2015.  Please try to attend.

God bless and protect our troops.
Mary Ann Marunich, ALA President

www.alpost712pa.org 

American Legion Post 712 

in Pleasant Hills is now available 

on Facebook as  

‘Americanlegion Postsevenonetwo’
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Sons of the American Legion
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Janu
ary 6

, 201
5 

Th e Riders had a very successful year in 
2014 helping our Veterans and their families. 
We look forward to another one in the year 
to come. Our meeting for January will be 
on Tuesday the 6th at 7 p.m. 
Happy New Year,

Nancy Schwartz,
American Legion Riders President

Every Thursday 4:00 to 7:00
Buckets of Beer . . . and more . . .

Don’t Put Those UGLY Christmas Sweaters away
 January 8 from 6:30 to 8:30 

Ugly Christmas Sweater Contest
Bring that unwanted present to exchange

(white elephant gift). Lots of specials.

Playing left, right, center that night. 

Every Wednesday at 7:00

The holiday celebration is over but we can still celebrate 
the Steelers making the playoffs.  We will be cooking for the 
playoff games.  Serving a la carte – wings, hoagies, French 
fries and salad.   

Hope 2015 is a great year for everyone.

Sincerely yours,
Commander of S.A.L.
Gary C. Hartman

American Legion Riders


